RECEIVED

y Alameda County Environmental Health 10:57 am, Oct 16, 2018

October 13,2015

Attention: Mr. Mark Detterman
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502

Reference: Request for Extension
Former Chevron 21723, 9757 San Leandro Street, Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Detterman,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company {Chevron), Stantec Consulting
Services Inc. (Stantec) respectfully requests an extension for the site investigation report requested
by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) in email correspondence dated April 14, 2015,
for former Chevron-branded service station 91723, which was located at 9757 San Leandro Sireet,
Oakland, Alameda County, Cdlifornia (the Site). Based on an extension granted by email
correspondence dated July 7, 2015, the current report deadline is October 16, 2015,

The final draft of the report is pending final technical review by Chevron's vapor intrusion subject
matter experts, and we feel it would be beneficial to the project to allow additional fime for their
review; therefore, we request a brief extension to submit the final report to ACEH by

October 26, 2015.

Regards,

Stantec Consulting Services Inc.

Travis L. Flord

Associate Project Manager
Phone: (408) 827-3876
Travis.Flora@stantec.com

c. Ms. Carryl MaclLeod, Chevron Environmental Management Company - Electronic Copy

Linda Hothem Trust c/o Mr. Jan Greben, Greben & Associates, 125 E. De La Guerra St., Suite 203
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Ms. Jean Kida, Gerber Products, 12 Vreeland Road, Florham Park, NJ 07932

Francis Meynard, Pacific American Group, 104 Caledonia Street, Sausalito, CA 94965 -
Electronic Copy

Shyamal Roy and Byron Low, Matson Global Distribution Services, 9401 San Leandro Street,
Oakland, CA 94603 — Electronic Copy
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